
Good afternoon, 
 
Please note on Thursday, August 12th Aguilar Plant Care will be on-site completing Tree Treatments on all Japanese 
Black Pines. Please review the attached flyer and spreadsheet of areas and home affected. 
 
During the hours of 7am-
12pm we will need to ask 
that you please do not park in these 
areas, do not access these areas, and 
make sure to close your windows.  

2022 Winter Trim Request Form

Requests must be received by September 2, 2022

 



 


